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SUBJECT
Quality of the panel evaluation reports

The Programme Committee (OLC) notices that the quality of the reports of panel evaluations
@48 very variate. Sometimes the critical points are formulated in a way, which feels personal
for the teachers, and is not constructive. It is important that the feedback is formulated in
such a way that is explicitly aimed for improvement only.

The OLC strongly believes that giving professional feedback is a skill that must be learned,
and is rarely been mastered by bachelor students on sufficient level. The OLC strongly
recommends to organize obligatory workshops for the members of evaluation panels.
Definitely, student assistants that lead panel evaluations and write a report, must be trained
to formulate any criticism in a constructive manner.

Kind regards,

Nelly Litvak.
chair OLC-TW
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